
From: Prince, Nancy
To: Yokley, Bill
Subject: FW: Noble Wakefield Trust locations Sec. 6, 1S45W Yuma County
Date: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 2:23:01 PM

 
 

From: LLindow@nobleenergyinc.com [mailto:LLindow@nobleenergyinc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 4:54 PM
To: Prince, Nancy
Subject: Re: Noble Wakefield Trust locations Sec. 6, 1S45W Yuma County
 
Hi Nancy,

Can you please change all of the Wakefield depths to be 2499' instead of 2500'?

Thank you,

Liz Lindow
Regulatory Analyst 
Noble Energy, Inc.
1625 Broadway, Suite 2200
Office: 720-587-2079
Cell: 303-590-8789

From:        "Prince, Nancy" <Nancy.Prince@state.co.us>
To:        <LLindow@nobleenergyinc.com>
Date:        09/15/2011 03:25 PM
Subject:        Noble Wakefield Trust locations Sec. 6, 1S45W Yuma County

Liz,
I began preliminary review of the Form 2s submitted in the referenced section.  All propose the Niobrara as
objective formation, and 2500’ depth.  Since this section is not in the WLR or covered by an order, statewide
setbacks specified in Rule 318.a prevail.  The following nine locations do not meet the setback requirements for
1,200 feet between wells 2,500 feet in depth or greater, drilled to same common source of supply.  These
locations have been put on hold pending resolution of that issue.  
 
Please call if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Nancy
 
21-6 
31-6
41-6
22-6
32-6
42-6

mailto:/O=NATURENET/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PRINCEN
mailto:Bill.Yokley@state.co.us


23-6
33-6
43-6B
 
 

Nancy K. Prince
303-894-2100 X5103
Permit/Completion Technician
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
 

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are
not the intended recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such
information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise
the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system.


